Subject: Objection to proposed Comprehensive Plan

From: L F

Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 1:01 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Objection to proposed Comprehensive Plan

Dear Planning Commission,

It has been publicly suggested by members of City Council, the Planning Commission, and the Planning
Staff that the great majority of residents in Ann Arbor are in favor of the proposed new Plan.

Some city officials have gone so far as to contend -- without any offer of evidence to support their claim --
that "virtually everyone in Ann Arbor is in support of the Plan." Please, show us your proof. And when you
show us your proof, please keep in mind that there are approximately 120,000 residents in Ann Arbor. By
my crude calculation, this means that "virtually everyone" would be about 118,000 people, give or take.

I just want to go on record stating that | object to the Plan, on both procedural and substantive grounds.

Leslie Ford



